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Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to raise my considerable objection to the plans to create an urban expansion, which would destroy
the green belt around Thelwall Hayes. It is heartbreaking to think that the removal of wildlife habitat and
reduction in air quality through increased air pollution (from increased traffic to the area through urban
expansion) is even being considered. This outrageous proposal must not be fulfilled.

Furthermore, I strongly believe that the proposed urban expansion will significantly mare the character of the
existing village. I am a concerned Warrington resident and I object to the urban expansion in every possible
way.

Your Sincerely
Mrs Susie Logan

Sent from my iPhone




